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EMIGRATION CANYON FIRE STATION 
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Board Members in Attendance:  Mike Hughes – Chairman, David Bradford, Mark Stevens 

  

Ex Officio:  Fred Smolka – EID General Manager, Don Barnett—Barnett Intermountain 

Consulting, Jeremy Cook—Legal Counsel, Craig Neeley—Aqua Engineering 

  

Chair Hughes called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m 

… 

8.         Any items requested by the visiting public 

  

Bob Staggers with the Emigration Oaks Homeowners Association stated that an issue that 

came up in one of their meetings was that someone had an issue with high water use and 

found out their PRV was gone.  They cut their water use down to 20% of what it was by 

replacing the PRV.  He suggested that the District get a notice to people, because they are 

reaching a point where many PRVs are failing, and people do not know it.  Board Member 

Stevens requested that Mr. Staggers write up some information to send out with the next 

billings.  Mr. Staggers commented that he has water filters in his home, and they are caking 

with red material and do not last as long as they should.  The Board Members confirmed it 

is iron in the water. 
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